
Dear Mr Thomas, 

 
This is my submission letter in relation to the determination and rules for the 
acceleration of smart meters deployment Draft Legislation. 

My concern is that these smart electricity meters emit radiofrequency radiation and 
some health side effects include tinnitus, headaches and skin irritations. Smart Meters 
and their technology are of great health concern to me as for example RF radiation is 
classified by The International Agency for Research on Cancer (IARC) as a Class 2B 
carcinogen. 

The legislation must require electricity companies to compensate any customers who 
are harmed by their smart meters but if the legislation amends to non-radiation emitting 
smart meters that would reduce health risks. 

In addition, there are privacy issue concerns and most people would not consent to 
their data being collected especially without people’s written consent. 

Thank you for taking time to read my submission and I hope my points are taken into 
consideration. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 




